Donna Massex —

From: Newton Galloway
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 10:07 AM
To: Bob; Carl; Chad Jacobs; Cynthia Ward; Danny Bishop; Deborah Bell; Gregory Williams;

Jessica O'Connor; Karen; Kathy Gibson; Kerry Johnson; Michelle Haynes; Patrick Kay;
Patty Beckham; Sharon King; Sheila Mathews; Stephanie Windham; Steve Ledbetter:

stuff@kitchendrawer.net; support@griffindailynews.com; Susan Bartholomew: BRUCE
BALLARD; Pansy Copeland

Cc: Donna Massey

Subject: RE: LBA/December 2022 Mtg. Cancellation
Importance: High

All:

LBA’s regularly scheduled mtg. for December 8, 2022 has been cancelled. The next meeting will be on Thursday, January
12, 2022.

Thanks.
NMG

Newton M. Galloway
Galloway & Lyndall, LLP
The Lewis-Mills House

406 North Hill Street
Griffin, Georgia 30223
{770) 233-6230

{770} 233-6231 {facsimile)
negalloway@gallyn-law.com




